
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Summer 2  2023 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
This term has been all about ‘People who help 

us’.  

We have had a visit from a fire engine, fire 

fighters, a police car and a police officer.  

We had a great time exploring the fire engine. 

We climbed up into the cab and exploring the 

equipment. The torches and hose were a hit!  

 

We have had an amazing year in Cardiff and 

we are very proud of everyone and what they 

have achieved this year. 

Lily, you have explored and eaten new foods 

and it’s been so wonderful to watch you sing 

with Shannon.  

Lexie, you have shown how independent you 

are by communicating what you want and 

don’t want. You have been transitioning 

brilliantly to lots of different place.  

Thomas, your smile and laugh during our circle 

time songs has made us all smile, every 

morning. 

Hafsah, you have grown and flourished this 

year and we have loved watching you enjoy 

being at school and hearing your voice.     

Sienna, we’ve seen your cheeky smile and 

sense of humour. You have initiated games 

and interactions with other people.  

Bobby, your want to communicate is 

infectious. You work hard to use lots of different 

strategies to communicate.  

Freya, you have embraced life at Castle 

School and adapted brilliantly to changes. You 

are great at make choices and telling us what 

you want or need.  

Leo, you have worked so hard this year and 

you want to learning everything and you have 

an amazing imagination.  

 

We hope you all have a great summer holiday.  

From the Cardiff Class Team  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


